





Precinct Two of Fisherville on Wolfeboro Bay

Meeting Date: Wednesday, November 30, 2016 Nolan's Bistro 4:30 PM

Next meeting: Wed. Dec. 14 4:30 PM at Nolan's

In Attendance: Linda Murray, Lucy Van Cleve, Kathy Eaton, Caroline Nolan, Paul Green

Meeting Agenda:

- Bank Account Update: Account Balance = \$1,532.00 Shirts Debt= \$3,791.00 town will pay the balance due of \$2,138.00. Fisherville needs to repay this amount to the town.
- 2017 Events: What will we do?? Event dates: Feb. 11, 2017 (Rotary fishing derby weekend) and March 4, 2017 (Wolfeboro Fishing Derby weekend). Looking to do a Brew Fest in Feb. and the annual brew and chew in March. Having beer tents on the ice and charging to raise \$ to pay off our debt. Last year brought in a good amount so paying this off in a timely manor appears promising.
 - Need to find sponsors for 2017 events. The cost for liquor license is \$300 per event. Spoke of MVSB as a sponsor. Also spoke of Solarize Wolfeboro about lighting houses and as a sponsor.
- Advertising Events: We have advertising dollars reviewed pricing and set dates needed. Weirs Times doing a story on Fisherville in January paper! This interview is 10:30 AM Tuesday
- When to bring the Bob Houses out and when to bring them in: Put houses out
- New Bob Houses this year: Possible: MVSB; Wolfeboro PD make a jail on the ice.

Special thank you: Kathy Eaton and the BR&E committee for assisting the Fisherville Committee!

Lucy Van Cleve 12.2.2016